
 

Unincorporated Lombard 
York Township 

Large unincorporated areas of 
DuPage County that currently 
do not have access to Lake 
Michigan water 

Expansion of the existing York 
Township water system 

Provide reliable drinking water 
service to up to approximately 
4,000 residents in unincorporated 
DuPage County that are on private 
wells 

$500,000 — $12,000,000 

US Representative Districts  
 6 

IL Senate District 21 

IL Representative District 42 

County Board District 2 

 

DuPage County owns and 

operates six (6) water distribution 

systems to Lake Michigan water 

to County residents. The York 

Township System was recently 

expanded to include 

unincorporated residents in the 

vicinity of Meyers Road and 

Roosevelt Road. The system 

was constructed with the 

capacity to include approximately 

8,000 additional unincorporated 

residents which are currently 

reliant upon private wells. This 

project would include expanding 

the water distribution system to 

supply water to residents in the 

Congress Knolls and Villa 

Roosevelt Subdivisions as well 

as other adjacent unincorporated 

residents. It should be noted that 

the ground water in this area is of 

particularly poor quality and this 

project will provide Lake 

Michigan water to all 

unincorporated areas in the 

region. Completion of this project 

will allow residents the option of 

connection and water service to 

water mains throughout the 

subdivisions. 


